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I support this bill because our fairgrounds have been a valued treasure of our 

community. It is a place where many youth can come together and share 

experiences that will be of value to their mental health, create community and give 

them a foundation for their life. Many have facilities has fallen into disrepair we need 

to invest in our communities futures and give our youth purpose. 


